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Kimberley Pena _- 
From: Lacey, Charlotte [clacey@telecomcounsel .COm] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Wednesday, May 14,2008 11:39 AM 

Inter-Tel NetSolutions, Inc. - Name Change 

Attachments: FL IXCNC Letter.pdf; FL CLECNC Letter.pdf IC&-)-*. pb 10,. T~ 86s) 
Please see the attached name change notifications. Thank you. 

Charlotte Lacey, Legal Assistant 
Lance J. M. Steinhart, PC 
1720 Windward Concourse 
Suite 115 
Alpharefla, GA 30005 
(770) 232-9145/Direct Dial 
(678) 775-1 195/Direct Fax 
Email: clacey@telecomcounsel. com 

____________________---------__-------------- __________________-_---_------__------------- 
This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. lfyou are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by 
reply email and destroy all copies of the original message 

5/14/2008 



Also Admitted in New York 
and Maryland 

VIA E-FILING 

Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C. 
Attomey At Law 

1720 Windward Concourse 
Suite 1 I 5 

Alpharetta, Georgia 30005 

Telephone: (770) 232-9200 
Facsimile: (770) 232-9208 

Email: Isteinhart@telecomcounsel.com 
April 29,2008 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Certification 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Guntet Bldg. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Mitel NetSolutions, Inc. 

' Local Exchange Service 
W a  Inter-Tel NetSolutions, Inc. 

Dear SirlMadam: 

I am writing this letter in order to notify the Commission that Inter-Tel NetSolutions, Inc. 
has changed its name to Mitel NetSolutions, Inc. 

Mitel NetSolutions, Inc. is qualified to do business in the State of Florida as evidenced by a 
copy of the Certificate of Authority issued by the Florida Secretary of State and attached hereto. 
Upon Commission's notification to our office, the company will file revised tariff labels. 

Please retum a stamped copy of the extra copy of this letter in the enclosed preaddressed 
prepaid envelope. 

If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please do not hesitate to call me. Thank 
you for your attention to this matter. 

Attomey for Mitel NetSolutions, Inc. 
W a  Inter-Tel NetSolutions, Inc. 

Enclosures 
cc: Jon Brinton 


